
Public Notice 

The Board of Commissioners of the City of Mt. Juliet will have a work session on 

Monday, May 19, 2025 at 5:15 PM at the Mt. Juliet City Hall, located at 2425 N Mt. Juliet 

Rd, to discuss sewer capacity throughout the City. 

The Public is invited to attend and comment. 

Kenneth D. Martin, 

City Manager 

 


